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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2022 

 21st October - School 
closes for half term 

 31st October - School     
Re-opens 

 31st October—all After 
School Clubs/Tutoring re-
commence 

 3rd November - FOS AGM 

 3rd November - Year 1 
Trip to Preston Park Mu-
seum 

 3rd November - Year 6 
Swimming Lessons com-
mence. 

 10th November - Yrs 5/6 
Girls Football  

 10th November - FOS 
Discos 

 11th November - Mrs 
Jameson’s Music Lessons 
resume 

 14th November - Class 1 
Cake Stall 

 18th November - Yr 6 
Crucial Crew 

 21st November - FOS 
Bags2School 

 28th November - Class 6 
Cake Stall 

 8th December - Class 5 
Landing Day 

 

Tag Rugby 
Our Tag Rugby 
team had a very 
successful after-
noon yesterday at 
Thirsk School. 

They came home 
with Silver medals 
and, despite the          
weather, big smiles 
on their faces,    
although a little wet 
and muddy!! 

 

School will close at normal time today and re-open on Monday 31st          
October. 

Half-Term 

School-Led Tutoring 
 

The School-Led Tutoring we have had this half-term has now finished.  
We will be starting Maths Tuition after half-term and those children    
involved will have brought home letters for you. 

Poppy Appeal 
 

After half-term we will have various items available to raise money for 
the Poppy  Appeal.  As well as the poppies we also have rulers, pencils,   
pencil sharpeners, wrist bands and snap bands amongst others items.   

These items will be available to pupils from Monday 31st October.   

There is no specific charge for any of these items, just donations to be 
made to the Poppy Appeal.  Once popular items become out of stock we 
will be unable to get any replacements. 
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Uniform 
We have an increasing amount of unamed school uniform in our lost   
property boxes.  Can I please make a plea that you name your children’s 
uniform so they can be returned to their rightful owners.  You are welcome 
to come and look in the lost property boxes, in the cloakrooms, for any 
missing items. 
 

We have lost a brand new cardigan belonging to Grace in Year 6.  Please 
would you check your children’s clothing and return the cardigan to school 
if you find her name inside.  Thank you 
 

For your information, our school uniform adds to our sense of community 
and is as follows:-  

 Red pullover, cardigan or school sweatshirt 
 White shirt, blouse or polo-shirt 

 Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress 
 Red and white striped/checked dress in Summer 

 Sensible flat shoes 
 

Red sweatshirts with a school logo, book bags, PE bags and coats may be 
purchased directly online from the link below. 

https://school-shop.co.uk/school/carlton-miniott-primary-academy/  

The Friends of school periodically hold second-hand uniform sales. If you 
are interested in buying second-hand uniform FOS can be contacted by 
email at FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org.  

Landing Days 
Thank you to everyone who has attended the Landing Days this week.  
We have been overwhelmed and really pleased with the number of you 
who have attended.  We are really sorry that some of you missed the 
beginning of the Years 3/4 assembly due to the numbers of people  
signing in.   

We have learnt from this and will make sure we don’t start until every-
one has signed in, in future. 

https://school-shop.co.uk/school/carlton-miniott-primary-academy/
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Change Race 
The idea of the Change Race is to have the classes competing against each 
other to collect the most spare change – whatever the children can find 
lying round at home, down the backs of sofas and in copper jars – which 
will then be banked by Friends of School and used to buy resources,       
subsidise trips and pay for experiences.                                                            
The Race starts on Monday 31st October and runs for four weeks up until 
Friday 25th November.  The class to collect the most over the four-week 
period will be awarded a cash prize to spend on something for their class-
room.  

FOS AGM 
Everyone is welcome to attend the FOS AGM on Thursday 3 November at 7.30pm 
at the school, followed by a business meeting. 

FOS - Change Race & AGM  

FOS - Halloween Trail  
FOS update – Halloween Trail and activities 
If you’re looking for Halloween fun this half term, remember that there’s 
a spooktacular event on our doorstep.  FOS have teamed up with Carlton 
Lodge Activity Centre to host a Halloween trail at the centre in Carlton 
Miniott from 2-7pm on Friday 28 October.  Specially created for primary 
school-age children, you can take part in the trail, enjoy hot or cold re-
freshments, toast marshmallows and take part in archery and axe throw-
ing! 
 

Advance tickets are priced at £2.50 (plus a 24p booking fee) and are       
available on Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/carlton-lodge-
halloween-trail-tickets-435603711427?aff=ebdssbdestsearch 

If you’re able to volunteer to help at the event, 
email FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fcarlton-lodge-halloween-trail-tickets-435603711427%3Faff%3Debdssbdestsearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce79c46274a464c972f2808dab2131c99%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2Fe%2Fcarlton-lodge-halloween-trail-tickets-435603711427%3Faff%3Debdssbdestsearch&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ce79c46274a464c972f2808dab2131c99%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%
mailto:FOS@carltonminiottacademy.org
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Carers Plus Yorkshire 
Attached  is an information poster for anyone who might be interested in 
attending this Support Group  for parents/carers of  Young People with 
Autism. 

Thirsk Community Library 
Thirsk Community Library are delighted that due to a grant from NYCC 
they are able to offer two sessions with fantastic artist Chris Geeson.  
Please see  information sheet  attached to this e-mail. 

Thirsk Parishes 
Thirsk Parishes  are holding an activity morning in the holidays.  Please 
see information attached to this e-mail for further details. 

More information can be found on the school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 
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As well as the Halloween Trail, as previously mentioned  in our FOS News - Carlton Lodge are running oth-
er events over the half-term holidays. 

Carlton Lodge - Half-Term Activities 


